
 

Henderson BPW Club 

October 15, 2020 

Via Zoom 

Minutes 

 

Attending:  Maria Bailey, Bernice Barchan, June Blanks, Michelle Evans, Linda Hardy, Val 

Short, and Donna Stearns.    

The meeting was held via teleconference on Zoom.  President Donna Stearns 

welcomed the group and called the meeting to order at approximately 5:30.  

Minutes from the previous meeting were approved. 

Val Short presented the Treasurer’s Report, which is attached.  

State President Linda Hardy reported on the BPW scholarship program.  Recipients will 

be announced in the Tarheel Woman newsletter.  Videos of the recipients will also be 

available.  Mrs. Hardy also reported the news about Barbara High Tyre’s recent death. 

 

Maria Bailey volunteered to contact the Community College for information about the 

BPW scholarship recipients. 

 

The next meeting will be held via Zoom on November 19th at 6 p.m.  Mrs. Short will send 

the Zoom link to the meeting. 

 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Val T. Short, Secretary 



 

 

Henderson BPW Club 

Treasurer’s Report 

October, 2020 

   

Bank Statement: 

Beginning Balance (8-31-20):  $1,968.98 

  Deposits:               0.00 

  Disbursements:            0.00 

  

 

 Ending Statement Balance (9/30/20):           $1,968.98 

 

   

 

Actual Balance on 10/15/2020:               $1,968.98 

 

 

 

 

Statement of Financial Position 

As of 9-30-20 

 

Current Assets: 

 Cash:   (BB&T Community Checking) $ 1,968.98 

 Gift Cards: (3 @ $20 each)          60.00 

 

Total Assets:      $ 2,028.98  

 


